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Free Drive-In Movie Series Returns to Fall River 

 

(FALL RIVER, MA- June 9, 2022)- Mayor Paul Coogan is pleased to announce that the City 

of Fall River and Greater Fall River Re-Creation will be bringing back the free Summer Drive-In 

Movie Series, located at the Durfee High School parking lot on Ray Street. The 3-part series will 

kick-off with a showing of Disney’s Encanto on Friday, June 24th. Gates will open at 6:30pm so 

that guests can enjoy activities and refreshments before the movie begins at 8:30pm. 

All three drive-ins will now include free hamburgers and hot dogs, prepared by Re-

Creation. Guests can also enjoy a petting zoo, a photo booth, and activities and giveaways from 

community organizations. These events are offered to the community free of charge thanks to the 

generous sponsorship of Senator Michael Rodrigues.  

Unlike the drive-in movie series of 2020 and 2021, residents no longer need to reserve 

tickets for the events, but should anticipate that the lot will fill up quickly. 

 Dates and movies for the additional two events are as follows: 

 Friday, July 29th- Back to the Future (1985) 

 Friday, August 19th- Avengers (2012) 

Residents can follow the Facebook event page for the June 24th drive-in at 

https://fb.me/e/1OG2rAz2x. They should monitor the City of Fall River and Greater Fall River 

Re-Creation pages for updates on the next two movie events. 
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